
Public Question Oldway Mansion – Council 4 December 2014 

 

At a Torbay Council Cabinet meeting on the 28 July 2009 the developer for 

Oldway Mansion was selected.  This agreement ends in late August 2015.  To 

date there has been no evident works to protect the long term future of Oldway 

Mansion.  Can you explain why? 

 

Submitted by Maggi Douglas-Dunbar 


